
City Updates—Sept 3rd 
Please call the Belle Isle 
Police Department  
non-emergency  
number if you need  
assistance at  
(407) 836.4357.  
 
FOR EMERGENCIES,  
CALL 911.   

SPECIAL NEEDS  
RESIDENTS 
The City of Belle Isle 
Police will be checking 
on our residents whom 
we know to have  
special health needs, I 
would like to ask you to 
please consider  
checking on any of your 
neighbors who may be 
elderly or who may 
have special needs  
during this time. 

City Boat Ramps: 
The City of Belle Isle is monitoring Hurricane Dorian and we 
are prepared to respond to any issues. For your safety, we 
are strongly advising all boats to stay off Lake Conway start-
ing Tuesday due to potential high winds and rough conditions. 
If conditions warrant, all City boat ramps will be closed. 
Please ensure all vessels and other items on your property 
are secured. 

Republic Services:  
Yard, Garbage and Recycling Collection 

Due to the delayed landfall for Hurricane Dorian, there is no 
further curbside collection until after the storm.  
 
The current expected path of Hurricane Dorian may result in 
some of our offices adjusting their days of pick-up. We will 
continue to monitor the hurricane closely and will make those 
determinations as necessary for the safety of Belle Isle resi-
dents and our staff. 

Please remember, to secure all roll carts, garbage bins, large 
items and yard waste, including tree trimmings, which might 
become projectiles in the storm. Bring the material into the 
garage, shed or closer to the home, but not near the curb 
where it could block storm drains.  
 
Be safe. 
 

 

OFFICE CLOSED - Sept 3rd City Council Meeting Rescheduled 

The City of Belle Isle Government office will be closed for normal business on 
Tuesday, Sept 3rd after 3 pm.  The City of Belle Isle Budget Meeting scheduled 
for September 3rd at 6:30 pm is canceled and will be rescheduled. 

http://belleislefl.benchurl.com/c/l?u=914D84F&e=ED199C&c=4D6AA&t=1&l=22BB0683&email=obTC12QFEIBqwuyxOutHo5ulT6xCge7E&seq=1

